
 
 

Sugar Hill Elementary 
770-945-5735 

 

We’re looking forward to seeing you at Sugar Hill’s Open House on Friday, July 29, 2022. 
Returning students do not have to re-register online but will need to verify enrollment 
information at Open House. 

Beginning July 18th, all parents will need to visit mypaymentsplus.com to do two things: 

1. Review and sign important GCPS documents 

2. Submit payments assigned to your child (agenda fee, 5th grade dues) and 
make any additional desired contributions (supply, clinic, technology). 

Please create an account if you do not already have one. 

This account is used in many ways throughout the school year. We will not accept cash or check payments this year. 

 
Scan for help on how to 
set up a My Payments 

Plus account. 

At Open House you will: 

- Meet your teacher and verify enrollment 

information 

- Drop off school supplies 

- Get your bus and/or car rider number 

- Join PTO and purchase spirit wear 

 
Bring your child’s supplies and come meet the 

teacher! Please follow the schedule below for your 
open house appointment. 

8:30-9:30 (Last name starts with 
A-F) 9:30-10:30 (Last name 

starts with G-N) 10:30-11:30 (Last 
name starts with O-Z) 

 

 

Overflow parking available at E.E. 

Robinson park.

Your child’s homeroom teacher is listed on the address label on this postcard. 
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